
 

2704 West Creek Road 

Florence, Vt. 05744 

 

Project Update – Brandon Overflow Culvert 

Date: 5/23/2017 

Operations This Week (5-22 thru 5-26) 

This week will conclude the work in the park.  Carpenter and Costin is expecting to have the brick 

walkways, shrubs, trees and topsoil down by the end of this week.  Also, expect Middlebury Fence to be 

onsite installing the remainder of the fencing that is required in the park and on the inlet end of the 

culvert. 

Operations Next Week (5-29 thru 6-2) 

Next week, a company called Hartigan Pumping will be onsite to vacuum up debris and silt inside the 

culvert to complete our final inspection.  They will also be accessing the inlet end of the culvert where 

they will remove the sand out of our temporary sand bag cofferdam.   

Markowski Excavating will be spending the remainder of the week cleaning up under the Blue Moon 

Clothing store and installing riprap where the new piers were poured.  In addition, we will also be 

completing any final “punch list” items in order to complete the project.  You can expect little to no 

disruption from our work as we will not be entering the travel portion of Route 7. 

This will complete the Brandon Overflow Culvert Project.  We thank everyone for their patience in this 

project and have appreciated the opportunity to work for the Town of Brandon. 

 

Thank-you, 

 

Tom Markowski 

Markowski Excavating 


